
March, 2016

Dear Supporters,　

　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　

Information regarding donations to Sendai Ikuei Gakuen

　We would like to express our gratitude and sincere appreciation for the warm support we have 

received from within Japan and abroad in response to the Great East Japan Disaster. Thanks to your 

support the rebuilding of the Miyagino campus was able to be completed exactly two years after the 

disaster on March 24, 2013. It was a quick recovery for the school, just one year and two months after 

the rebuilding process began on January 23, 2012.

　I am assured that this is a result of the spirit of the tenacity of the teaching staff and the students 

working together as one towards a quick recovery to achieve a “Sendai Ikuei turn-around”.

　Furthermore, we have endured both physically and mentally with gratitude for the great support, 

cooperation, guidance, advice, and assistance from the government, the Ministry of Education, 

Culture, Sports, Science and Technology in Japan, Miyagi prefecture, alumni, and parents. In terms 

of the financial aspect of the recovery, we were able to continue the project with financial assistance 

from the government and Miyagi prefecture, and loans from the Private Schools Association as well as 

the city bank.

　From this day we are continuing to advance and work to take strides forward after restoration 

through the development of the land on the west side of the Miyagino campus, the maintenance 

of the gymnasium facility, buildings of all educational facilities and the sports field, and through the 

purchase of equipment and facilities for our desired and ideal educational environment.

　In order for the project to progress in this way, a larger amount of funds and additional larger loan 

repayments are required which place us in tight economic circumstances from which we are seeking 

additional management.

　Thus, from within this tight economic state, we humbly ask for generous financial donations toward 

the further improvement and development of Sendai Ikuei Gakuen to the donation account listed 

below. We are happy to provide information for tax-deductible purposes. 

Bank name: 77 Bank

Branch: Sendai Haranomachi

Account number: 9058788

Name: Sendai Ikuei Gakuen Incorporated, Takehiko Katoh

Sendai Ikuei Gakuen Incorporated

Mr. Takehiko Katoh, President

Sendai Ikuei Gakuen Parent-Teacher Association

Mr. Yoshihide Suzuki, Chairperson

Sendai Ikuei Gakuen Alumni Association

Mr. Seto Nobuo Chairperson

Sendai Ikuei Gakuen Development Association

Mr. Nobuo Kosaka, Chairperson



Remittance Information

1. BANK NAME

THE 77BANK, LTD.

SWIFT CORD : BOSSJPJT

2. BRANCH NAME

SENDAI HARANOMACHI BRANCH

3. BRANCH ADDRESS

2-3-50 HARANOMACHI MIYAGINO-KU

SENDAI-SHI MIYAGI-KEN

983-0841 JAPAN

4. BENEFICIARY

GAKKOUHOUJIN SENDAIIKUEIGAKUEN

RIJICHO TAKEHIKO KATOH

A/C NUMBER : 262-5544629

5. BENEFICIARY'S ADDRESS

2-4-1 MIYAGINO MIYAGINO-KU

SENDAI-SHI MIYAGI-KEN

983-0045 JAPAN

6. BENEFICIARY'S PHONE NUMBER

022-256-4141


